State aid for
heating
and electric bills

The State of Alaska Division
of Public Assistance has over a
million’ dollars to help low-in-
come households pay their home
heating and electric bills through
the Energy Assistance Program.

Applications  for  Energy
Assistance are available at all
Public  Assistance offices in
urban areas, through Fee Agents
in rural areasy or by writing:

Energy Assistance Program

Division of Public Assistance

Pouch H07

Juneau, AK 99811



